REMINDERS
Please name all clothes and PE kits.

Please send your child to school each

day with a water bottle.

As we will be:

In poetry we will be looking at
performance poetry.

In our fiction writing we will be looking
at stories with a moral and writing our
own stories with a moral.

Finally in non-fiction we will be studying
first person recounts.

In Science we will be:

Learning about Living Things and their
Habitats. We will learn that animals
live in environments which they are

suited to. We will be able to name and
identify a variety of animals and plants
and we will also learn how animals find
food and explore simple food chains.
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Why was Amy
Johnson
significant?

As READERS we will be:

We will continue to read in our Read Write
Inc. phonics groups. In guided reading we
will be reading a selection of fiction and
non fiction texts and answering a range of

questions about the texts.

During our English lessons our text this
term will be Amazing Grace by Mary
Hoffmann.

In RW.we will be:

Continuing to think about some big
questions in religion, learning about some
creation stories and discussing some
Christian, Jewish and Humanist responses
to some of life's big questions.

As we will:

In maths we will be finishing off learning
about position and direction.

We will then be learning about doubling
and halving in multiplication and division.

Finally, we will learning about capacity,
mass and measure.

In History we will be:

Asking Where did Amy Johnson fly? And
looking at the history of mechanical flight

We will learn about Amy Johnson's life,
her achievements and her legacy following
her pioneering career in flight. We will
also compare her life as a child in Hull to
ours today.

In Design & Technology we will be:

We will be planning, designing, sewing and
evaluating flags for a sandcastle.

We will recap our previous learning about
sewing and create an appropriate design
for our flag, making it look appealing to
go on top of a sandcastle.




